THE EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT
COMMISSION WILL HOST
THREE PuUBLIC MEETINGS
TO PRESENT INFORMATION ABOUT THE
POTENTIAL CHANGES IN
CLINTON COUNTY’S
OUTDOOR WARNING SIREN SYSTEM.

Wednesday, September 4 at 6:00 PM at Buzzy’s in Welton
414 Main St, Welton, IA

Thursday, September 5 at 6:00 PM at Clinton Middle School
1350 14th Ave NV, Clinton, IA

Tuesday, September 17 at 6:00 PM at Wheatland Community Center

107 E Jefferson St, Wheatland, IA




